BISHOP'S COMMITTEE
GRACE CHURCH
AUGUST 20, 1990

Members Present: Kitty Kringen, Chair-person; Ruby Stewart, Treasurer;

Jan Sanford, Secretary; Janice Johnson, Rex Page, Mildred Rumrill,
Fred Stewart, and Lois Mooseitnterestedobbserver.

Minutes of the last meeting were distributed and approved. Financial
report was distributed and accepted. It appears that we are in the
black and holding our own. All bills are paid, but there is some
question as to what amount should go toward diocesan pledge. But

to date we are current.

The first item of discussion concerned the evaluation of Fr. Lewis's
compensation for services. This is a concern that should have been
dealt with at the beginning of the year. The question that pro-
duced the most discussion was: what exactly do we want Fr. Lewis to
do for us with the available resources. The subject of compensation
and duties was tabled until Fr. Lewis can be present which will be
Sept. 30, after church.

Discussion about an organist produced an offer by Jan Sanford to
find one. Mapcia Wenk is unable to continue an a full-time basis,
but would be willing to act as replacement.

Concerning Sunday School teachers, Kitty suggested that if we can't
find full-yime teachers, perhaps four of us could rotate once or
twice per month. Janice Johnson, Jan Sanford, and Kitty Kringen
volunteered. Kitty will talk to Bev Hunter and Jennifer Jeratbwskii
for additional help. A teachers meeting will be scheduled at a
later date.

Grace Church needs a Jr. Warden. For lack of any possibilities,
Mildred Rumrill volunteered to come over early in the morning to
turn the furnace on to heat parish hall for Sunday Services. The
other suggestion was to add a column on the calendar and rotate
turning on the heat. Otherwise, other Jr. Warden activities will
be handled on an as-needed basis.

Lois Moose is unable to produce Sunday bullitens. She says it's
easy if it's on computer and all you have to do is plug in the
correct items. She said she would contact Bev Hunter to see if she
could take over the reproduction.

Discussion on upcoming Centennial event continues. Plans at this
point are simple due to available time and man-power. Suggestions
include an open-house on Sat. with invitations for the general
public, and a catered dinner on Sunday paid for by each individual.

A centennial committee was approved. Members are Kitty Kringen,

Fr. Lewis with approval, Patti Erickson and Bev Hunter with approval,
and Millie Rumrill. Lois Moose suggested a paint and fix-up day
prior to the celebration. Date is set for Sept. 15.

Meeting was dismissed. Next meeting Sept. 19, Wed. Tpm.

Respectfully Submitted

Jan Sanford, Secretary




